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5 November 2015  
 
 
Diana Geerling 
Board Secretary 
Nursing Education and Research Foundation 
New Zealand Nurses Organisation 
PO Box 2128 
Wellington 6140 
 
 
Dear Diana, on behalf of Board of Trustees; 
 
I would like to thank you for the NERF Travel Grant from August this year. The 
conference I attended gave me further knowledge of my chosen field of interest – 
nutrition and prevention, and also the opportunity to meet other people from 
around the world also passionate about this. And, as I have not done a great deal of 
travel, it was also very cool to explore a new city and expand my perspective of life. 
 
Again, thank you for this grant. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Renee Whalen 


